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Brothers, 
 
    First of all, my thanks to Gerry Kunic. Our Chancellor. for taking charge of the regular 
meeting on Monday April 8th. I was in Washington Pa for the presentation of the 
yearly check to Bishop David Zubic for this past year Bishops Project. For your 
information, there are 78 councils that contributed $165,000, and our total of $7295.00 
was the 8th highest total, and I thank all that were responsible. 
   Council approved $150 expenditure for Special Olympic T Shirts and an advance of 
$350 for the Grand Knight to attend the State convention on May 10/11. 
   A reminder to all that there will be a social meeting on Monday April 22 to further 
discuss our plans for our fund raising weekend of June 8/9.We are still in need of gifts 
and or ideas for gift baskets as this is a big part for the success of the weekend. We still 
need additional volunteers to collect at the steps for the Bishops Project as well. 
Speaking of fund raising, we have secured the date of Saturday November 23rd should 
we go ahead with plans for a Knight at the Races. I have a person who will organize the 
whole evening for us, but we have much to discuss .We can chat a bit about that also 
on Monday. 
   Last but not least keep in mind that we will have nominations for council officers at our 
regular meeting on May 13th. We will definitely need to consider nominations for Deputy 
Grand Knight, Worthy Recorder and 3 year Trustee.  
   As just mentioned, our regular meeting will be held Monday May 13th in council 
chambers, at 7:30 pm with Rosary at 7:15 
 
Fraternally, 
Jay Kerr 
Grand Knight                        
      



       
 
                                     APRIL AND MAY MEETING SCHEDULE  
  
Our April Social meeting will be on Monday, April 22. The Business meeting for 

May will be on Monday, May 13.  There will not be a Social meeting in May due to 

the Memorial Day Holiday. 

                                        THIRD DEGREE EXEMPLAFACATION  

There will be a Third Degree Ceremony at St. Ferdinand in Cranberry on Saturday, May 

11.  As of now, we have three members that are going to participate in the Ceremony.  

If any Second Degree member is thinking of stepping up to the Third Degree, please 

contact John Vasalani at 412-364-7783 as soon as possible. 

 

APRIL BIRTHDAYS 

April 1 – Tom Kelly 
April 4 – Chris Stephany 
April 7 – Bob Heyl 
April 10 – Rev. Robert Vular 
April 14 – Kurt Hunkele 
April 16 – Stan Cieslak 
April 17 – Michael Kaib 
April 26 – Steve Lapp 
April 28 – Pete Matessa 
April 28 – Steve Selzer 
April 29 – Frank Klein 
April 30 – Tom Luchi 
 


